Chancellor Deane W. Malott,

Dear Chancellor Malott:

I have just written Charles L. Marshall, the
Assistant State Architect, that since you are the individual
determiner as to what shall be done with the pool, I an

Very sincerely yours,

Direotor of Physioul Education,
Varsity Basketball Coach.



